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I strongly oppose the proposed fire tax.  Not because I don't support
funding fire prevention measures, but because it is obviously a special
tax and should be voted on as such.

The tax is proposed to be voted on as a general fund revenue source
when, it is clear that it is a special purpose tax.  It should be voted
on as such requiring 66% approval to be enacted.

The board is clearly looking at a means of avoiding the state laws
requiring that this type of tax receive approval of 66% of votes cast.
That's an abuse of the state laws and the board should be embarrassed to
even consider such a shell game.

I urge you to not support this scheme to avoid complying with state
law.  Vote for a special tax as provided under state law.

Thank you,
Michael Hill-Weld
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Nevada County Board of Supervisors  August 5, 2022 

Subject: Wildfire Prevention, Emergency Services and Disaster Readiness Measure 

While this measure is laudable in its attempt to address a need here in Nevada County, the 
article that was submitted to The Union newspaper seems omit the needed amount of voter 
approval necessary for the measure to pass. If it is only 50% as reported earlier, then you can 
count me out. If you don’t think it can garner 65% of the vote as the roads or library tax then it 
should not pass. This is a special tax and should be treated as such. 

Thanks for the chance to comment. 

John Rodrigues  
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Dear BOS,
While I support seriously needed efforts to combat today’s wildfire threat, I am also concerned
about never-ending tax and other cost of living increases. Rather than another tax increase, has
any consideration been given to examining current government budgets (at every level) and
redirecting current funds from other programs or areas that may no longer be as critical as the
wildfire threat?  

We all have to make tough decisions relative to our personal budgets and we must often go
without things we would really like to have. Governments, on the other hand, don’t seem to
make such tough choices anymore, but rather just choose to add another tax or fee on top of all
the other taxes and fees - which are slowly but steadily destroying the middle class and their
ability to make it economically. 

Has there been a serious effort on behalf of the BOS to look for existing funds in the budget
and perhaps make some tough choices to reallocate such monies from existing programs or
areas that are not as crucial as the existential wildfire threat (as an alternative to another
additional tax)? Such continually increasing financial burdens on the people are simply
unsustainable. 

Thank you. 
L. Richards
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Please do not add any more taxes!!!

We are financially stressed enough at this time. Our State is taxing us
more, fuel taxes have increased, since our water supply is compromised
our food is costing more. Since the Covid shutdowns, so many
businesses have closed or limited their employees, many citizens don’t
even have a job.
Those of us who have retired are trying to rearrange our budgets in
order to pay our utilities and buy food.
This project may have merit, but the citizens need to grow up. I cannot
afford to train this community over and over about fire safety. It is
common sense and those who don’t have any need to lose something
to learn. Harsh? Yes!! We are tax poor!

Teri Personeni

Supervisorial District 4
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